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Stolen LVCO vehicle found in Atchison
(KAIR)--One of three vehicles, stolen from the Leavenworth County Council on

Aging, has been recovered in Atchison County.

A news release from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie says the vehicle was
located shortly before 7:00 Friday evening, in the S000 block of River Road, or
244th and River Road.

According to Laurie, Leavenworth County, last week, reported that three vehicles
had been stolen from the Council on Aging, which, according to online
directories, is located at 1830 South Broadway Street, in Leavenworth.

Following the discovery, Leavenworth County was notified and the vehicle was
towed from the scene.
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